

10. Is it your suitcase or (his suitcase)_____?
11. Their garden is smaller than (my garden)_____
12. It used to be my car. Now it's (her car)_____.
13. I found my keys. Have you found (your keys)_____?
14. Their team beat (our team)_____
15. This is not your money but it is (my money)_____.

Bài 6: Khoanh tròn vào đáp án đúng.

1. Have you got _____pen, or would you like to borrow _____?

- A. your-mine B. yours-my C. yours-mine

2. Jane's voice is good. _____is good, too.

- A. I B. my C. mine

3. _____ cat is adorable. _____ is adorable too.

- A. Your-Mine B. Your-Mine C. yours-mine

4. My face looks like _____ face.

- A. she B. her C. her

5. it's not _____ fault. It's _____

- A. your-mine B. yours-mine C. yours-mine

6. Jim's car was parked here. _____parked _____car here too.

- A. I-mine B. I –mine C. my-mine

7. I know Louis is _____ friend. He's also a friend of _____

- A. your-my B. your- I C. your-mine

8. I lost my pencil. Can I have one of _____?

- A. your B. you C. yours

9. This is not _____car. _____is black.

- A. my- my B. my-mine C. my –I

10. Has the cat had _____ food?

- A. its B. it C. his

Bài 7: Điền đại từ sở hữu thích hợp vào chỗ trống để hoàn thành đoạn hội thoại sau.

1. **Peter:** Hi Tom, you look happy today

Tom: Oh, hi Peter. I am so excited. My father's bought me a new bike.

Peter: Really, I've got a new bike too. My bike is blue. How about (1) _____?

Tom (2) _____ is green. I've heard that Jim has a bike too (3) _____ has the same color.

Peter: Yes, I saw his bike but I haven't seen (4) _____. How about going cycling together this weekend?

Tom: That a good idea. Let's invite Jim to join us.

2. **Jim:** Hello, this is Jim.

Tom: Oh, hi Jim, this is Peter. Peter and I are going cycling this weekend because we've got new bikes. Do you want to join us?

Jim: It sounds nice.

Tom: My bike is green. It has the same color with (5) _____. I hope that I won't mistake your for (6) _____

Jim: Don't worry, my bike must look older than (7) _____. Oh, wait a minute. I've remembered that my bike's broken.

Tom: It's such a pity. Can you borrow a bike?

Jim: Uhm, let see. My sister has a bike. I will borrow (8) _____. I will call you if she agrees to lend me her bike.

Tom: Okay

Bài 8:Đánh dấu trước câu trả lời đúng, dấutrước câu sai và sửa lại cho đúng.

_____1.Excuse me. We came here first so this table is our.

_____2.Tom is a friend of me.

- _____ 3. Jim's house is as big as mine house.
- _____ 4. My cat doesn't sleep with me. Its bed is in another room.
- _____ 5. My answer for this question is different from his.
- _____ 6. Do you have another umbrella? I forgot my at home.
- _____ 7. Her hat is very expensive. Mine have a beautiful hat too.
- _____ 8. Theirs restaurant is not as famous as ours.

BÀI TẬP TỔNG HỢP NÂNG CAO

BÀI 9: Hoàn thành các câu dưới đây , sử dụng động từ khuyết thiếu “will” và động từ cho sẵn

Commute	have	become	live	see
Learn	be	build	be	produce

- People _____ more overpasses to reduce traffic jam in crowded cities.
- Bullet trains _____ very popular in the next 10 years.
- My brother _____ to ride a monowheel and my father will teach him.
- They _____ electricity from wave power.
- More and more people _____ by high-speed trains in the future.
- There _____ many skyscrapers in the next 30 years.
- If you break the speed limit, you _____ a car crash.
- If you leave soon, you(not)_____ stuck in the gridlock.
- we _____ many flying vehicles in the sky in the future.
- Do you think that human beings_____ in outer space?

BÀI 10: SẮP XẾP CÁC TỪ CHO SẴN ĐỂ ĐƯỢC CÂU HOÀN CHỈNH

1. life/ easier/ think/ will/ in/ be/ I/ future/ the/ don't.
2. of/This/friend/be/future/boy/a/ will/mine/in/the.

3. human being/will/technological/enable/development/live/to/better.
4. be/will/No/thinks/next/one/the/he/champion.
5. than /My/house/future/modern/his/ more/will/be.
6. no/in/street/the/the/be/will/There/next/years/20/carts/in.
7. cars/run/land/Future/will/and/underwater/on.
8. no longer/travel/horses/in/Will/or/people/camels/by/ the/ future?

Bài 11: Khoanh tròn đáp án đúng

1. I think that Jim (will/won't) go to school tomorrow because he's sick.
2. Flying cars will (see/be seen) everywhere in the future.
3. Jim (will/ won't) come to our party because he has a tight schedule.
4. Some scientists (think/will think) that the Earth (explodes/ will explode) in the future.
5. I don't think that we will (make/be made) contact with the aliens in the future.
6. Jane thinks that there (will/won't)be traffic jam in the airways if every person owns a flying car in the future.
7. Inland waterways of the city will (upgrade/be upgraded) soon .
8. It (is/ will be) predicted that we (will run/is run) out of fossil fuel in the future.
9. There (is/will be)an overpass in my city now and I think they (will build/are built) another next year.

10. I hope that the problem of traffic jam will (solve/ be solved) as soon as possible.

BÀI 12: ĐIỀN ĐẠI TỪ NHÂN XƯNG, TÍNH TỪ SỞ HỮU HOẶC ĐẠI TỪ SỞ HỮU VÀO CHỖ TRỐNG SAO CHO THÍCH HỢP.

1. Jane has already eaten her lunch, but I'm saving _____ until late.
2. Mary has broken _____ leg
3. My father and I will fix my bike tomorrow. _____ was broken two days ago.
4. Peter will sell _____ house. _____ will move to another city.
5. We gave them _____ telephone number, and they gave us _____.
6. " _____ pencil is broken. Can I borrow _____ ?
7. Jim's car is very old. _____ bought it two years ago. I bought _____ car three years ago but mine still looks better than _____.
8. Tom lives in England but _____ parents live in Spain.
9. Excuse me, is this _____ bag, Anna?- "No, it's _____
10. ' Is that Mr. and Mrs. Smith's house?'- No, _____ is in the next street'.

Bài 13: Khoanh tròn vào đáp án đúng

My future house

When I grow up, I (1) _____ my house on my own. I will choose a quiet neighborhood to live and put my house there. (2) _____ that my neighbor's houses will be very big but (3) _____ will not be the same as (4) _____. My house will be small. (5) _____, living in it will be very comfortable. It (6) _____ with modern equipment and I will buy a robot to help me do housework.

When I have free time, I will grow some beds of flowers in front of my house. (7) _____ a pet and It will become a friend _____.

- | | | | |
|-------------|----------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A design | B. will design | C. will be designed | D. will be designing |
| 2. A. think | B. will think | C. will be thought | D. will be thinking |
| 3. A. I | B. mine | C. you | D. yours |

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 4. A. yours | B. his | C. hers | D. theirs |
| 5. A. although | B. But | C. However, | D. In spite |
| 6. A. equip | B. will equip | C. will be equipped | D. will be equipping |
| 7. A. raise | B. will raise | C. will be raised | D. will be raising |
| 8. A. I | B. my | C. mine | D. yours |

BÀI 14: Đọc đoạn văn sau và trả lời câu hỏi

Transport in Japan

Transportation in Japan is modern and highly developed. Japan's transportation sector is famous worldwide for its energy efficiency. Transportation in Japan uses less energy per person than that in other countries because of rail transportation and low travel distances.

In Japan, road construction is difficult because Japan has very high population density, and the limited amount of land for road construction. Railway are a major means of passenger transportation, especially for mass and high –speed transport between major cities and for commuter transport in metropolitan areas.

Japan's Shinkansen (or bullet train) is also very famous worldwide. Shinkansen trains are known to be very safe. There haven't been any accident –related deaths or injuries from passengers in its history. Shinkansen are also known to be very punctual. In 2003, the average delay per train on the ToKaido Shinkansen was a mere 6 seconds. Japan has tried to sell its Shinkansen technology overseas, and has struck deals to help build systems in India, Thailand, and the United States.

1. Why Japan's transportation sector is famous worldwide?
2. Why road construction is difficult in Japan?
3. What are a major means of passengers transportation in Japan?
4. Have there been any accident-related deaths or injuries caused by Sinkasen trains?

5. How are Shinkansen described in the paragraph?